
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BRIDGEWATER TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

December 13, 2010 

7:00 p.m. 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday, December 13, 2010 the Bridgewater Township 

Planning Commission will hold a public hearing to consider a Special Land Use Application for 

Places of Worship to be located on the Parcels as described below: 

  

 

 

 

Q-17-03-200-003 11191 Bemis Road, Manchester, MI  48158 

Q-17-03-200-012    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The public hearing will be held at the Bridgewater Township Hall, located at10990 Clinton Road, 

Manchester, MI.  Any person wishing to comment about the proposed application is encouraged to 

speak during this public hearing.  Written comments concerning this request may be submitted to the 

Planning Commission Chair, Dave Horney at 8254 Boettner Road, Saline, MI  48176. 

 

The application for the special land use and all supporting papers can be examined by making an 

appointment with Bridgewater Township Clerk, Laurie Fromhart, (517) 456-6725 or at the Township 

Hall during office hours on Monday & Wednesday from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.; Wednesday 5:00 p.m. 

to 6:30 p.m.; Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.; and Friday 9:00 a.m. to10:30 a.m. 

 

The Bridgewater Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as 

signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting, to 

individuals with disabilities at the public hearing upon ten days’ notice to Bridgewater Township Board.  

If requiring services individuals should contact Bridgewater Township Clerk at 12831 Hogan Rd, 

Clinton, MI 49236 or by calling (517) 456-6725. 

 

Published:  November 25, 2010 

 

Laurie Fromhart 

Bridgewater Township Clerk 
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